
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“CRIME OF THE WEEK” 
April 30, 2025 

 

Crime Stoppers of Mesa County needs your help identifying and 
locating the suspects involved in criminal activity.  

At about 4:30 p.m. on Monday, April 12th, a male and a female 
entered a small business in the 800 block of North 1st Street. While 
inside, a wallet was stolen from the owner’s desk. Shortly after, credit 
cards from the stolen wallet were used to purchase items from 
Smoker Friendly and other local businesses. 

Security video captured the two suspects: a White male with tattoos 
inside his forearms, a nose ring, and short dark hair. He was last seen 
wearing a floral baseball cap, black T-shirt, and blue jeans. The second 
suspect was a White female with tattoos on her forearms, shoulders, 
and stomach.  She has short brown hair and glasses. She was last seen 
wearing a gray crop top with black torn jeans. A photo of the suspects 
can be viewed at www.241stop.com or Crime Stoppers of Mesa 
County's Facebook page.  

If you know the location or the identity of the suspect involved in this 
crime, please submit a tip by downloading the P3tips APP on any 
mobile device, online at www.241stop.com, or by calling 970-241-
7867.  The information reported to Crime Stoppers that leads to an 
arrest can earn you up to a $1,000 cash reward, and you will remain 
completely anonymous. For more information, see us at 
www.241stop.com.  
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